Meeting Minutes
1201 Denali Condominiums

Board of Directors Meeting

 March 23, 2016
************************************************************

PRESENT:  Board members present were: Andrew Niemiec, Gretchen Bersch, Jan Vial and Marie Rozak. Garret and Scott were representing Superior Mechanical, and Gary was representing Denali HVAC. Tina Mariner was representing Snow’s Management, Inc.
ABSENT: Jennifer Moore
CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 5:24pm at 2701 Fairbanks Street, Snow’s Management, Inc.
MINUTES:  The minutes from the February 3, 2016 Board of Directors meeting were reviewed. The Board requested that Jennifer Moore be absent instead of excused.
The Minutes from the February 3, 2016 Board of Directors meeting was presented for approval. Gretchen Bersch made a motion to approve as amended. Jan Vial seconded the motion and the motion carried.

FINANCIAL STATEMENT:  The Financial Report dated February 29, 2016 was reviewed. 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

Superior Maintenance Contract: The Board wanted to revise the contract and resubmit it to Superior, to receive a new bid.
Superior  - spiral vent: Gary with Denali HVAC says that the problem isn’t air, but excessive flow. He recommends that the boiler PSI be set to 25, then bleed the line in each unit. 
Garrett and Scott with Superior agreed to replace the pump in the boiler room. Scott will then raise the PSI as recommend to see if that helps control the problem of noise in the system. Andrew Niemiec made a motion to approve the installation of the new pump. Gretchen Bersch seconded the motion and the motion carried.

Both Superior and Denali HVAC agree that installing a valve in each unit is not a  sure solution. There is no guarantee that this will correct the problem. 

Superior – Water Temperatures: Gretchen Bersch agreed that she received the water surveys from Snow’s Management. She will get those filled out by homeowners to help pinpoint the time of day and problems to submit to Superior.

The sensors on the new system were failing. Superior stated that they received new sensors from the manufacturer, and that should correct the problem.


Superior agreed that the faulty sensors should not be the Associations cost, and Garrett agreed to go back and rewrite the invoice.

NEW BUSINESS:

Andrew Niemiec made a motion to stay with Snow’s Management way of dealing with delinquent dues payments, and once the homeowner is 60 days late on payment, that Snow’s Management turn it over to the lawyer. Jan Vial seconded the motion and the motion carried.
OPEN DISCUSSION:

A motion was made by Jan Vial to replace Jennifer Moore on the Board due to non participation. Marie Rozak seconded the motion and the motion carried.
EXECUTIVE SESSION: The Board of Directors review discussed and gave management directions regarding the current delinquency report current.
NEXT MEETING:  The next meeting is scheduled for April 26, 2016 at 5:15pm on the 1st floor of 1201 Denali.
ADJOURNMENT: With no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 7:56pm

Respectfully Submitted, 

Tina Mariner

Assocation Manager   

